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ABATE of Wisconsin's Grass Roots Lobbyists Hit The Capitol Again This Year:

After a year missed in Madison due to the protests last year,  400 plus ABATE mem-
bers and non members that care about motorcyclists rights hit the Capitol full force
January 25th to have meetings with lawmakers from their districts.  

The whose who of Wisconsin Motorcycle rights that included members of the
ABATE of Wisconsin www.abatewis.org as well as members from the national motor-
cycle rights organization MRF www.mrf.org.  Discussing issues pertaining to
Wisconsin motorcyclists like AB 55 (the updated version of the 2006 law 466 pertain-
ing to right of way violators) and motorcycle only checkpoints as the main focus.
Many other motorcycle issues may have been talked about depending on your rela-
tionship with the lawmaker.

The trip down was provided by ABATE that bussed in the riders from all areas of
the state to make it more economical for folks to attend. Keep in mind this event was
on a Tuesday and unlike regular lobbyists these Brothers and Sisters take time off
from there jobs to support their passion of riding. 

So if you see an abate booth at any
of the events you attend, stop by and
thank them for standing tall for you.
Even better get a membership and
help out in your own way. The money
is well spent for you the riders.
A special thanks again to the C.C.
Riders for the shuttle...


